
 

August 27, 2020 

Federal Aviation Administration 
AFS-200 

Re: Exemption No. 18509B Regulatory Docket No. FAA-2020-0291 
 Exemption No. 18510B Regulatory Docket No. FAA-2020-0292 

Please accept this letter as our stated intent to exercise the relief granted in the exemptions listed 
above. We affirm that we will consistently with the conditions and limitations contained therein. 

Our method of compliance will be outlined to our Principal Operations Inspector (POI) Matthew 
Cady with the Denver Flight Standards District Office. 

Any questions can be directed to me in my office at 307-672-3421, on my cell phone at 307-763-
6605, or by email at d.keesling@bighornairways.com. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Keesling 
Director of Operations 
Bighorn Airways, Inc. 


